LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPRGEIVED

Pk sth Floor, Commercial Union Building‘,"wm 1962
arewarn = No. 1 Telegraph Street (P.O. B&*‘lﬂSo},
11th December 1962.Singapore, 1

Telegrams: Surveyor Telephone Nos. 95861 & 75112

The Secretary,
LONDON .

1271

M.5. "GLOR"

Dear Sir,

We thank you for your letter of the 6th of December
1962, C, in connection with the Committee's approval of the
postponement of the Special Survey until January 1963.

We take this opportunity to advise you that the
entry in the SRL(194) refers to the forward pump room bilge
pump sea chest - this should be steam chest as stated in the
second paragraph of your letter.

Yours faithfullyé /]
Y. 0 sk,
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